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Notice to contributors

The editors welcome articles of general interest to psychiatrists. The Psychiatric Bulletin concentrates on provision of
services to people with mental disorders, and psychiatric training. A good length is 1200words; however, longer articles will
be considered. Photographs to accompany articles, where appropriate, are welcome but diagrams and tables should usually
not be included. In general there should be no more than five references.

Conference briefings and reviewsshould be no more than 500 words.
Correspondence on subjects of topical interest is also welcome but letters should be no more than 500 words, with up to

three references, and should not include diagrams or tables.
Please send three copies of all submissions, typed double-spaced, and using the Harvard system of referencing as in The

British Journal of Psychiatry.
Contributions are accepted for publication on the condition that their substance has not been published or submitted for

publication elsewhere. The viewsexpressed in articles published in the Psychiatric Bulletin(except officialCollege material)
are the author's own and do not necessarily represent College policy.

The Psychiatric Bulletin operates an independent review system.

Crown Indemnity

When the Crown Indemnity Schemecame into operation in 1990a number of questions were raised as to how
comprehensive was the cover it afforded. One grey area identified was that of trainees working in non-
National Health Serviceestablishments who were not receiving feesfor this work. An example of this is those
doctors in training who have sessions in prisons or other Home Officeestablishments for which they are not
paid a fee but attend as part of their programme. Clarification was sought from the Prison Medical Service
who were unable to confirm that the doctor was covered for these sessions. In view of the uncertainty it is
recommended that all doctors in training in forensic psychiatry should avail themselves of the cover afforded
by the defence societies.

W. M. DONOVAN
Chairman
ForensicPsychiatry Specialist Advisory
Sub-Committee
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